
Here are the notes from Monday’s meeting: 
 

 This week the big push is to wrap up the concrete work for the Great Plains Room expansion 

 The next area for concrete will be a kitchen slab that plans to begin tomorrow and wrap up 
Saturday 

 Joist and decking is complete and now wall framing for the expanded penthouse is underway 

 Steel work for the Great Plains Room expansion is planned to begin on Monday. Air handlers will 
be dropped before that 

 Construction on the temporary walls for the 3rd floor is currently going on and should be finished 
by the end of the week 

 We are holding off on returning the loading dock to normal use. The daytime restrictions will 
continue until otherwise noted 

 The new South entrance work is planned to begin in mid-April 
 


